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The MAFCA 2021 National Tour, A White Mountain Adventure, is concluded and
besides the enjoyment of a great tour, I marked off two of the four remaining states
I haven’t visited bringing my total to 48 of the 50 states. New Hampshire and
Maine were absolutely beautiful. If you were not able to attend you missed a well-
run, well organized tour. For the most part, the weather was great and the cooler
temperatures were a welcome relief from my typical hot Texas weather. Elaine
and I got to visit with old friends, reacquaint with people we’ve met on past tours
and make some new friends. Because of COVID restrictions and concerns, much
time was spent outside in the parking lot with our cars which made a great venue
for making new friends and seeing all the wonderful cars attending. Of special
note to me were the six sedan deliveries present. If these are not rare enough, also

attending was an ultra-rare “drop
bottom” sedan delivery. I was told by
several that this is a one of eighty four
vehicle. Incredible to see her still on
the road.

As we move into the second half of the
year, it’s time to get those fall tours
planned, ice cream socials and
International Model A day activities on
paper. Our club, the Piney Wood A’s

is working on all three along with our Christmas Banquet/Dinner. If you live in an
area where this is possible now is the time to make final plans. December will be
here before you know it.
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